
PUXTON PARISH COUNCIL 
At the Heart of the North Somerset Levels 

SERVING PUXTON & HEWISH

Wick Road Solar 
Farm 

Elgin Energy promise a 
community benefit of 

some thousands of 
pounds.  If this is paid, 

how should we best 
manage it?… what 

might we spend it on? 

The Village Hall 

Is the future of our  
hall secure? What can 
we do to be sure it is 

used more? 

Puxton Lane 
Bridge 

When will we ever 
see our lovely old 
bridge repaired?

THE A370 
Speed limits : pavements: 
crossings : school safety : 
where do our concerns 
about this road end!!

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
May 12th 2016 - 8pm - The Village Hall 

This is an open forum for everyone in the Parish to express their views, 
their concerns and their aspirations in relation to the betterment of our 
community. A few of the most obvious topics that might come up are 
suggested here. Do you have other things you want to see raised? If you 
do, come along to the meeting. To get a topic on the agenda, please 
contact our Clerk, Don Hill (see below).

We Need More Parish Councillors 
The Parish currently has four Councillors; it is allowed up to seven. Would 
you like to be one of the seven? With a good and determined team, it can 
be a thoroughly rewarding job. If you are interested, contact the Parish 
Clerk (see below). He will explain what is involved and can share your 
interest with the existing Councillors.

Puxton Parish Council - Clerk: Don Hill 
18 Mitford Slade Court, Mendip Road, Yatton BS49 4JG. Tel: 01935 835578,  

Mobile: 07774 125578, e-mail: clerk@puxtonparishcouncil.org.uk. 
Website: puxtonparishcouncil.org.uk

Community SpeedWatch 
Speeding motorists are often unaware of the impact of their actions. 
Community SpeedWatch gives locals the ability to get involved in road 
safety. It is a partnership between Community, Police and Local Authorities, 
and can be set up in any area, governed by a 20, 30 or 40 mph speed limit. 
SpeedWatch volunteers monitor speeds with specialist equipment. They 
are trained, and provided with high visibility jackets. Information gathered 
is used to target enforcement and education. Repeat offenders receive up 
to two warning letters. Persistent offenders can expect further Police action. 
PCSO Gary Lewis needs a co-ordinator and other volunteers.  Is anyone 
willing to put themselves forward as a coordinator or volunteer? If so, 
please contact The Clerk (see below) in the first instance.
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